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State Road 211 Detour Planned Next Week for Asphalt Paving 
 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to 
detour State Road 211 (St. Johns Avenue) from Melrose Avenue to Canterbury Street 
beginning Friday, August 5 at 7 p.m. through Monday August 8 at 5 a.m., weather and 
schedule permitting. 
 
As shown in the map below, traffic will be detoured to San Juan Avenue, U.S. 17 and 
Edgewood Avenue South to allow crews to perform asphalt paving operations as part of 
the State Road 211 (St. Johns Avenue) from Herschel Street to Canterbury Street 
Intersection Improvements Project. 
 
 

 
 

FDOT asks motorists to always obey the posted speed limit, do not drive distracted, 

never drive impaired and always buckle up! Let’s get everyone home. Learn more about 

Florida’s statewide initiative to reduce transportation-related crashes by visiting 

TargetZeroFL.com. 
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Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 
download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 
 
Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 
2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on Twitter, at MyFDOTNEFL on Facebook or by visiting 
nflroads.com. 
 

### 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.FL511.com__;!!OepYZ6Q!tcw0MYey6-Hxih8sjNL9KJyiUXniqZyi3mxWHpbg0CoPpAmGSRsoU1J1TN5SsM2zQ84ssQ$
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FMyFDOT_NEFL&data=04%7C01%7CDaryl.Goss%40dot.state.fl.us%7C455506f1508e4da626d908d8802e9c7b%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637400284987037362%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=5L6DQBHkdjpaeh5XVtMTXa21F96XEf%2BbbOBiFYjO3Zg%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMyFDOTNEFL&data=04%7C01%7CDaryl.Goss%40dot.state.fl.us%7C455506f1508e4da626d908d8802e9c7b%7Cdb21de5dbc9c420c8f3f8f08f85b5ada%7C0%7C0%7C637400284987047319%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=1mulFSvZB%2Befj7hpickdY0oZaiXoqiyzmpDwmRN32P0%3D&reserved=0

